
  

CLEANair Rebate Update 

Important Notice to all Manufacturers, Distributors, Sellers, and Installers of 
Residential Natural-Gas-Fired, Fan-Type Central Furnaces and Full Electric Heat Pump 

Systems with Ducted Air Handlers 

 
General rebate funds for the Full Electric Heat Pump System with Ducted Air Handler to 
be fully allocated by June 30th, 2021. 

In response to strong demand, the CLEANair Furnace Rebate Program expects general 
rebate funds for the Full Electric Heat Pump System with Ducted Air Handler to be fully 
allocated by June 30th, 2021. Consumers in the South Coast AQMD district can still take 
advantage of the Ultra-Low NOx Weatherized Furnaces and Ultra Low NOx High Altitude 
Furnaces rebate opportunities. Available rebates are subject to funding availability on a 
first come, first served basis. 

Heat pump rebates for zip codes identified as disadvantaged and low-income in 
accordance to SB 535 and AB 1550 will be accepted. 

During the Governing Board Meeting held on September 4, 2020, South Coast AQMD staff 
committed to dedicate minimum of 25 percent of the total rebate funding for installations 
in disadvantaged and low-income communities identified under SB535 and AB1550, 
respectively. As a part of the commitment, rebates for full electric heat pump systems with 
ducted air handlers will still be available for residents within zip codes identified as 
disadvantaged and low-income in accordance to SB 535 and AB 1550. Available rebates are 
subject to funding availability on a first come, first served basis. 

For more information on qualifying zip codes as well as models qualifying for the rebate, 
and how to apply, visit: https://www.cleanairfurnacerebate.com.  

 
For additional information please contact:    

Shawn Wang 
Air Quality Specialist 

(909) 396-3319 
swang@aqmd.gov 

  

 


